
CHINESE 7.62X39
NORTH SYLVA HAS DETERMINED THAT CERTAIN 
AMMUNITION IS NOT SUITABLE FOR USE IN 
CANADA. SURPLUS CH 762 39-1500 PURCHASED 
BETWEEN SEPTEMBER 2021 AND DECEMBER 1, 
2021.

Usage or destruction of this ammunition may result 
in damage.

To identify the ammuntion the crate will have #1 
stamped on one of the wooden handles.



If there are no numbers on the wooden handles or the #2 is 

on the handle there is no recall. 

 

The cartridges are individually identified as having black 

cases and black tipped projectiles. 

 

This is prohibited ammunition that was intermixed in a 

legal shipment to North Sylva. Some of the cases of ammo 

contained this prohibited ammunition. This was not what 

we ordered. 

 

The ammunition is to be returned to North Sylva. Please 

contact us for specific instructions: Alan@NorthSylva.com 



 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

A cash back or exchange arrangement will be made to you. 

 

We have reported this to Government Officials and are 

working with them for a solution for you the customer. 

 

Warning: Do not use this. Do not keep this. We thank you 

for your co-operation in alerting us to this issue and for 

your co-operation in returning every cartridge to us. 

 

Please do not just mail this back. Canada Post cannot ship 

ammunition. 




